Pleasant Hill School District

Sixth Grade Newsletter
Week of 11/16-11/20

HEADLINE NEWS!!!

11/13-11/19 Scholastic Book Fair

11/18 Wed. Early Release @ 1:15

11/20 BILLIE SPIRIT DAY

11/25-11/27 NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Holiday
12/2 Wed. Early Release @ 1:15

Missing Assignment Reports
Missing Assignment Reports are passed out

signature on grade reports and return to their
homeroom teacher. Study Hall during lunch is
available when student requests a specific day to
meet with the teacher.

every Wednesday. All students need to get a parent

Mathematics

‘Website: TheRobertsExperience.blogspot.com
Contact: jroberts@pleasanthill.k12.or.us  (541) 736-0467

HOMEWORK FOR THE WEEK
Module 1

Mon: Study Guide Tue: Study Guide Wed: No School
Thur: Study Guide Fri: No Homework

This Week

This week we are beginning our third Module. This
module consists of 19 lessons. We will slow down and go in
depth with negative and positive numbers.

Students are required to memorize vocabulary that will
indicate whether a number is positive and negative: such as
debt and credit. They will need to explain the flow of
numbers, usually money, when as we move left and right on a
number line. This module will lead us right up to Winter
Break.

Language Arts/Writing

All Classes: Collections book Theme: Facing Fear
1. Compare/Contrast Final Essay: Fears and
Phobias w/Anecdote, Due Monday,
11/23/15

As a class, we have set a weekly goal that each
student will read an average of 150 minutes per
week outside of school. Students will log their
reading minutes in Learn2earn every Monday.

OBOB meets on Wednesdays, during
Lunch/Recess, in Mrs. Kay’s room.

Contact: rkay@pleasanthill.k12.or.us
(541) 736-0423

https://classroom.google.com/

Social Studies / Science

Thank you o exeryne who olunteered on our
Watershed Ranger field trip Friday.  Your
padticipation is the ol way that this trip can
happen and we realN appreciate your help!

BIG IDEAS: Canada

This week and the following two days before
Thanksgiving break, we will be focusing on
Canada. After Thanksgiving we will be switching
to Science.

HOMEWORK:

CLASSROOM BLOG: raade.edublogs.org
Please subscribe to my classroom blog for the most up to date
homeroom and social studies/science information.

CONTACT: sraade@pleasanthill.k12.or.us (541) 736-0429
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